
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held by the Board of 

Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Port Jefferson on the 17th day of April, 2017 

at 7:00 PM (prevailing time) at the Village Hall, 121 West Broadway, in said Village, 

on the Tentative Budget  

     

PLEASE TAKE FUTHER NOTICE that a copy of the Tentative Budget will be 

available after April 1, 2017, at the Office of the Village Clerk, where it may be 

inspected by any interested person during office hours. 

 

PLEASE TAKE FUTHER NOTICE that the maximum compensation proposed to 

be paid to each member of the Board of Trustees from all sources shall be the sum of 

$19,500.00 annually for the Mayor and the sum of $7,000.00 annually for each 

Trustee. 

 

Written and oral comments on the entire Budget will be accepted at this time. 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE 

INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF PORT JEFFERSON 

 

Dated: March 17, 2017  

Robert J. Juliano 

Village Administrator/Clerk 


